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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014066 – Cancer patients 

 

We are conducting a piece of research into Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer (NSCLC).  
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 we would like to request the information contained in the attached 
document. 
 
We are conducting a piece of research into Urothelial Cell Cancer. Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 we 
would like to request the information contained in the attached document. 
 
 
For the first due to the low numbers and to avoid causing possible harm or distress to the persons invoved possibly 
be identified if the information is released into the public domain the Trust is not releasing the numbers 
 
 
For the second we don’t have complete recording of staging data so cannot distinguish the patients. 
We had 0 patients that matched the criteria for metastatic or locally advanced 


